
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: May 20, 2021 

 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for 

Memorial Day Holiday 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed Saturday, May 29 and 

Monday, May 31, 2021.  Our offices will re-open at 8:30 AM on June 1, 2021 for 

normal business. 

“We remember all servicemembers who gave their lives in defense of our great 

nation,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Your ultimate sacrifice will be 

forever honored in our hearts.” 
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